
 
Dear Commissioners: 
 
Many of us do not want another source of RF on or in our homes. There will never be a conclusive study 
that shows that "smart" meter RF is harmless. 
 
It's our understanding that the District is planning on charging us $50/month to keep what we got, and 
"opt out" of getting a smart meter.  This is extortion.  This is penalizing those of us who want to retain our 
analog meters. It does not make any sense to charge us extra for continuing the same exact service we’re 
currently receiving, and have been receiving for years with our analog meters.  If there is truly a cost 
savings for those who elect to use a "smart" meter, past that savings onto those customers. 
 
The District makes millions of dollars per year in generation revenue. This policy is wrong and very bad, 
and we will not be paying the exorbitant $600/year penalty.  The District needs to fix this. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
The Marcoux Family 

 


